
 

TO :  
FROM : National Wildfire Coordinating Group 
REPLY TO : NWCG@nifc.gov 
DATE : 08/14/2003 
SUBJECT : SAFETY ADVISORY : King Radio Clam Shell Issues 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

From James Reim, Assistant Safety Manager from the Pacific Northwest Region: 
 
Please distribute the attached safety alert to supervisors of employees who are using King radios. 
While replacing the older model battery packs with the new ones is the best solution, several 
people have checked with the manufacturer, and found that clamshells for the new radios are in 
short supply. If batteries, and the spacer are properly installed, the problem with overheating is 
not expected to occur. Supervisors need to follow up and ensure their employees understand and 
follow correct battery installation practices. 

  



 

 

 

 




